
December 2022

varEmail


Dear varTitle varFirstName varLastName,


Joy to the World, the Savior Has Come!!!


This Christmas Season, I find myself meditating on the profound gift God has given us in and through His 
incarnation.   God, the One Who Is, out of gratuitous love for us, created the universe and gave it to us as 
stewards.   And when we disobeyed Him and separated ourselves from Him, He did not leave us to our fallen 
nature, but chose to take on our nature, that He might redeem it, defeating the separation created by our 
original sin.   God, who in His divine nature could not experience pain, sadness, suffering, and deprivation, 
wholy for our sake, accepted our human nature and experienced all of our sorrows and ills so that He could 
draw us to Himself.  


In pondering the wondrous gift of His incarnation, I am made mindful of the great gift that your vocation has 
been to us.   Through your docility to the Holy Spirit, in imitation of Our Blessed Mother, God has given you a 
unique role in His plan of salvation for all those whom you serve.  Through this service, God continues to send 
His Son into the world.


Know that the Men of Action are grateful for your humble service and continue to pray daily that God will bless 
you, your ministry, your family and all of those you serve.


Your Brothers In Christ,

The Men of Action



